

Active Transportation Improvements

JULY 2024 | NEWSLETTER #1

Dear resident/business owner,

The City of Vaughan will be adding new cycling facilities, and making streetlight and intersection upgrades in your community, as part of the Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure Implementation Program. The project is currently in the design stage, with construction anticipated to commence in spring 2026.

Project area

Active transportation improvements are planned for the following locations:

- Rutherford Road, from Napa Valley Avenue to Jane Street (approximately seven kilometres)
- Weston Road, from Major Mackenzie Drive to Chrislea Road/Fieldstone Drive (approximately six kilometres)

Construction update

The City-retained engineering consultants will be conducting field investigation activities in the area. The work underway includes:

- topographic surveys evaluation of the road's surface.
- tree surveys review of tree conditions in the area.
- geotechnical work drilling of boreholes and testing of soil conditions.

Underground utilities (i.e. gas, telephone and hydro) will be identified by coloured paint markings. All roads will remain open during pre-construction work.

How can I stay informed about the project?

If you have questions about the project as it progresses, you may contact the City's Infrastructure Delivery department via email at Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca.

Contact

Infrastructure Delivery 905-832-2281, ext. 8917 vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects



Project area map

